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Declaration of Emergency Capital Improvements Project – North Carolina State University 
 
 On September 25, 2006, the Chancellor of North Carolina State University notified the 

President of the need to invoke emergency procedures as allowed by G.S. 143-129 to make 

repairs to damage caused by a ruptured water line. 

On September 11, 2006, a water distribution line ruptured on the third floor of the 

Murphy Center, on the southwest side of Carter-Finley Stadium, causing extensive flooding on 

the third, second, and first floors.  The project, estimated to cost $1,200,000, would be funded 

from a combination of proceeds from the installing contractor’s insurance, the university’s 

insurance, and athletic receipts.  Restoration work had begun.  In addition to drying and 

dehumidifying, flooded areas would be restored to their original condition including replacing or 

repairing damaged ceiling tile, wall materials, and floor coverings. 

In accordance with emergency procedures, the State Building Commission had been 

notified. 
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